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Systems Engineering Study Group

The SESG would like to invite you to the next meeting  at 
Krona classroom 2228, University College of Southeast 
Norway, Wednesday 15th February 2017, 2pm to 5pm.

The Systems Engineering Study Group meets at University College of
Southeast Norway, Kongsberg, Norway. The objective of the meetings is
to exchange experience between people who are interested in Systems
Engineering or who have the intend to become a Systems Engineer. The
SESG discusses one theme per meeting, the subjects are one of many SE
aspects. We have two to three meetings per year.

Topic: ”How can you improve the state of 
practice of systems engineering in your 
company?”
Description: In the workshop Reflective Practice "How to 
apply systems engineering in practice?“ students provide a varying 
degree of application of systems engineering in practice. Partners of 
NISE recognize the potential of systems engineering for their 
companies. However, students tend to report that introduction of 
more systems engineering in practice is not easy. In this session, we 
asked a number of speakers from small and large companies to reflect 
on their current practice, needs, and expectations for systems 
engineering

Agenda and presenters:
14:00-14:10 - Welcome and introduction.
14:10-15:00 - Presenters:

Roar Elias Georgsen (Aiwell)
Lars Meskestad (Kongsberg Maritime)
John Mulholland (Blue Ocean Robotics)

15:00-15:15 - Break.
15:15-17:00 - Discussions in groups, wrap-up and 
closing.

For more information about the SESG visit:
http://www.gaudisite.nl/SESG.html
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